Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiva)

‘ . _0CT 27 2003
2023-10-470NOA334

NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)

SECRETARY CHELOY E. VELICARIA-GARAFIL, MNSA
Presidential Communications Office

7th Floor Times Plaza Building

United Nations Avenue, Ermita, Manila

Dear Secretary Velucaria-Garafi:

This is to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee
{BAC), we hereby award to the PRESIDENTIAL COMMUNICATIONS OFFICE (PCO)
the contract through a Memorandum of Agreement between the Department of Energy
and PCO for the Impilementation of the “You Have the Power® Campaign in the amount
cf Fifteen Million Pesos Only (Php15,00¢,000.00).

NOA shall be concurred within three (3) days upon notification. Please return the
signed NOA 1o the BAC Secretariat within the same pericd and failure o do so shall
constitute sufficient ground for the canceliation of this Award without prejudice to other
available remedy and sanctions that the DOE may reson to.

Thank you.

Very truly ‘Erggum.
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RAPéAEL P.M.LOTILLA
4 tary

Received By: g m
LOUIS H

Sgnaturs oyer Printed Name

Executive Assistant IV
sesition and Company

@ November 2023 9 00AM

Cate and Tima Recened

Energy Center, Ruzal Drive cor. 34th Sweet, Bonifacio Globel Ciny, Taguig Ciry, Phitippines 1632
Tel %o (Trunkline) (632} 8475-2900




